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WHAT’S HAPPENING TERM 4 2016               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

     Leaping into the ‘BluEarth’ physical education class. 
 
Check out the Science Fair Projects in the 
School Foyer. 
Check out  the Roman art that students are 
engaged with that accompanies the school 
play. 

 
 

REGULAR SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 
MONDAY—Student Banking 

THURSDAY—Scripture lessons     
 
 

 
PRESENTATION NIGHT 
This year our annual Presentation Night will be held on Thursday 8th December 2016 starting at 7.30pm.  This 
event is our opportunity to showcase the students and award them on their achievements  during 2016.  We 
invite parents, siblings, grandparents and community members to join us for this occasion.  
 Could parents please bring a plate of food to share for supper.   
 Students are expected to wear the school uniform. 
 
 
PUGGLES VISITS 
Puggles kindergarten have enjoyed several visits over the term 
from our students who have shared their favourite books and 
games.  The school has also hosted Puggles and they shared the 
science of bubble blowing and the joy of making lion masks. 
 
 
  
 
 

TERM 4 
 

NOVEMBER 
24th—Transition—9.10am—1.55pm 
24th—Little Champions—2.30pm—3.15pm 
25th—Mobile Library—9am—11am 

DECEMBER 
1st—Transition—9.10am—1.55pm 
1st—Little Champions—2.30pm—3.15pm 
2nd—Trip to Ladysmith P.S.—whole school activi-
ty 
8th—Transition—9.10am—3.25pm 
8th—Little Champions—2.30pm—3.15pm 
8th—Presentation Night 
9th—Mobile Library—9am—11am 
16th—End of Year Excursion to Wagga—whole 
school activity 
16th—END TERM 4 
19th—Staff Development Day—No students 
20th—Staff Development Day—No students 
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HOME READING 

Students are continuing their home reading program so they can share their progress with their parents.  

The home readers also allow the students to practise the reading that they were involved with during that 

day. Returned readers are checked and added to the Home Reading Challenge outside the classroom. 

 

HATS 

This term, the rule “No Hat, No Play” will apply.  Wide brimmed navy hats are a necessary part of the uni-

form for term four.  The students are encouraged to play outside during breaks  and they will need their 

hats.  Please ensure your child leaves home each morning with their own wide navy brimmed hat. Caps or 

visors are not  acceptable.   

 
SHOES 

It is a requirement from Work Health and Safety that all students must wear covered school shoes each 

day to  school.  Shoes to be worn are black lace up school shoe,  black elastic side school boot or black jog-

gers.  Gum Boots/boots during summer  are not necessary during the dry summer while  slip on shoes and 

plastic sandals are not acceptable. Children wearing sandals or thongs will need to sit out at lunchtime and 

will not be able to play. 
 

ENVIROCHAMPS 
Emmilly, Dakota and Jenna  went to to the Riverina Environmental 
Centre throughout the year to work on environmental science pro-
jects. Their project at the school was to make bird boxes for par-
rots to breed in. Many thanks to the Jenny Cowie and the Men’s 
Shed for their assistance and expertise with this project. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LIBRARY BORROWING occurs twice a week on Mondays so students who have finished their books over 
the weekend can return them and then borrow another book for the week and then again on Friday so the 
school bookworms have books to read over the weekend. 
Reading Recommendations 
Books that the students have enjoyed in the library! 
Dakota is chuckling her way through Diary of a Wimpy Kid and Nobodies Dog. 
Bonnie is acquainting herself with the adventures of her old favourite Geronimo 
Stilton. 
Emmilly is enjoying Aussie Nibble’s The Magic Wand. 
Elaina is perusing Aussie Nibble’s The Monster Hole. 
Layla and Ariela are sharing Billy B Brown’s The Bad Butterfly. 
Aiden, John, Chris and Jenna are enthralled by Andy Griffiths Just Stupid. 
 



 

 

 

The Science Fair At Kapooka 

The judges were surprised both by the quality and quantity of science projects that students 

presented at the Smalls Schools Science Fair. Tarcutta students had worked hard in the prior 

week finishing off their experiments and were a bit alarmed by how popular their exhibits 

were on the day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The students from other schools loved the  

planetarium that Jenna and Emmilly  made .          

The crowd of students and the abundance of 

projects exceeded  the  event’s expectations. 

Aiden checking out entries from other schools. Bonnie and her windmill display. 

The Kindy’s experiment on bubbles. John’s constellation creation. 


